
Fee for Service (FFS) Nursing Facility (NF) and 

Home & Community Based Services (HCBS) 

Specialty Rates for 10/1/19 have been finalized 
 

 
DFSM is sending out this notice to provide NF and HCBS providers with an update that  
specialty rates have been finalized. Over the next few weeks, authorizations will be 
entered into PMMIS and approval letters will be faxed to Tribal Case Managers.  
 
Please disseminate this information to providers  who can benefit from learning about 
this important announcement. Thank  you for your patience in this process. 
 
FFS rate inquiries may be directed to: FFSRates@azahcccs.gov.    
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